
 

Dear King’s Oak Academy Lower School parents/
carers, 

 
We are thrilled to welcome 
you back this term and looking 
forward to new learning, new 
experiences and celebrations 
to come! 
 
Kind regards, 

Miss Cerepanova 

Gem Power 

This term we will be learning about the Emerald 
Gem Power.  This gem helps us think about the 
ability to manage emotions, bounce back and 
show resilience.  Our termly value is ‘Work Hard’. 

Term 2 Open Door Day 

 

When?  Friday 2 December at 8.30am - 8.50am 
 
What?  This will be an exciting opportunity for you 
to visit your child’s classroom from 8.30 – 8.50 to 
look at your child’s recent learning and explore it 
alongside them. You can visit more than one 
classroom during that slot. 
 
How?  Please enter via the gate as usual. 
Classroom doors will open at 8.30 and you will be 
invited to come in. Please then exit via the school 
office by 8.50. 
 
Fun in Pyjamas in Reception 

Our Reception 

children had a 

joy-filled 

introduction to 

their new class 

text, ‘One Snowy 

Night’ by Nick 

Butterworth, this 

week. They 

discovered Percy 

the Park Keeper’s 

warm hut, met his friends and thought about 

Percy’s kindness and generosity. It was wonderful 

to see all so cosy and intrigued to explore this new 

text by the ‘fire’. 

 

 
 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Monday 7 November—Nasal Flu Vaccine 
Thursday 10 November—M&M Production of Aladdin 
Thursday 17 November—YR Parent Phonics Session, 
Stay & Play followed by tea and coffee. 
Wednesday 7 December—Lower School Concert/
Nativity 
Thursday 8 December—Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 9 December—Lower School concert/Nativity 
Wednesday 14 December—Christmas lunch 
Friday 16 December—End of Term 
Wednesday 5 January—First day for Term 3 
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Reception Provision Updates 

Our Reception team have been working hard to 

keep our learning environment exciting and 

purposeful. 

 

 

High Quality Text 

Our English team have worked hard to develop 

an exciting Authors Curriculum for all children at 

King’s Oak Academy. Each term our pupils will 

access a high-quality text covering a range of 

themes, including cultural diversity, inclusivity, 

traditional myths and tales, texts related to the 

wider curriculum and texts with positive role 

models.  

We have created a display to showcase and 

celebrate our texts, and perhaps something to 

peak our learners’ interest as they look forward 

to the terms to come. 

 

 
 

Teddy Bear’s Childcare 

Please can we ask that younger siblings do not 

hit the glass windows and doors in the hall, as 

this distracts the children receiving round the 

clock provision.  

We wonder what will be found inside the curiosity 

cube next!? 



Stay and Play for Reception 2023/24 Intake 

We are thrilled to announce a Stay and Play session for potential September 2023/24 admissions! See 

below our poster, and share with the wider community, if possible.  



Follow KOA on Social Media 

 

 

Twitter:  

@kingsoakacademy 

Facebook:                  

https://w.facebook.com/

kingsoakacademy/ 

Instagram: 

@kingsoakacademy 


